Ombersley Walk Group

Next walk: 10am Saturday 15th December

Start and finish at Ombersley Memorial Hall where parking is available.

Some 22 walkers, including a few new faces, enjoyed some beautiful sunny weather for our autumn outing heading north-west towards Dean's Wood reaching Southall Farm before turning south down to Hadley and back to Ombersley Hall for well-earned refreshments.

Our winter walk will be a 5-mile circular with very few, or no, stiles to cross. The actual route will depend on the level of the River Severn at the time. Provided that there has been no flooding, we will aim to walk a good stretch along the river bank exploring a few new footpaths.

After the walk, which will finish around mid-day, hot refreshments will be provided in the hall. We are inviting everyone to make a small donation of £1 per head towards costs.

Children are welcome. Dogs are welcome too but under close control and on a short lead. Everyone is responsible for their own safety. There is no need to register for the walk. If you are not currently on the group mail-list and would like to be included please let me know at: pwreynolds@gmail.com Conversely, contact me if you are on the list and wish to be removed.

Peter Reynolds Parish Paths Warden 07855 441804